
 

 

24th March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Germany Trip July 2021 
 
Due to the current pandemic, it is looking increasingly unlikely that the Year 8 trip to Germany will go ahead as 
planned in July of this year. It is therefore likely that the trip will be postponed until next year. As the company 
are currently furloughed, it is not possible at this stage to give definitive dates for this, however as many 
people will be returning to the work place in the coming weeks, I hope to be able to provide you with the new 
dates for the trip in due course.  
 
Whilst I am sure this will be a huge disappointment to many of the pupils, please rest assured that we will do 
everything we can to ensure the pupils have an enjoyable and safe experience when we do visit Germany at a 
later date.   
 
Should you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me (d.massey@stjamescheadle.co.uk) 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss D Massey 
Director of MFL 
 

mailto:d.massey@stjamescheadle.co.uk

